
 

 

 

 

 

June 22, 2023 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given to all residents of the City of Eau Claire, Wisconsin, and to all 
persons interested that an open public regular meeting of the City Council of the City of 
Eau Claire will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, June 26, 2023, in the Council Chamber 
of City Hall, 203 South Farwell Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin. The open public regular 
meeting may be followed by adjournment into closed session as specified on the 
attached agenda.   

Please take further notice that a public regular meeting of the City Council will be held at 
4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 27, 2023, in the Council Chamber of City Hall, 203 South 
Farwell Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin.  There will be considered at such meetings all 
matters that may properly be considered at a regular meeting of the City Council. 

Copies of agendas for both meetings are attached and comprise a part of this official 
public notice.  

This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the 
Wisconsin Statutes. 

In order to accommodate the participation of individuals with special needs at this 
meeting, the City will provide the services of a sign language interpreter or make other 
reasonable accommodations on request.  To make such a request, please notify the City 
Manager's Office at 715-839-4902 at least 2 days prior to the meeting. 

      Tess Morgan 
Media/Communications Specialist 

 
c: News Media 
 City Clerk 
 

www.EauClaireWI.gov, Thursday afternoons preceding the Monday and Tuesday City 
Council meetings. 
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